
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new year at Mousehole School. It was lovely to see all your 
smiley faces after the summer break and find out what you have been up to. 

The children have all settled in calmly and happily to their new classes. They seem 
very relaxed and are all looking very smart in their school uniforms. They have enjoyed 
immersing themselves into their new projects and routines. It has been fantastic to see 
all the children here on time ready to start their learning each morning at 8.45 am. 

We have had new toilets built over the summer holiday which are looking fabulous 
and have been a real hit with the children. The environment agency has also begun 
the issues with flooding in the playground throughout the summer, hence the zigzags 
of tarmac across the playground! 

The children will be bringing home their clubs letters today and clubs will start the 
week commencing Monday 18th September. Please return to the office as quickly as 
possible so we can inform you of which clubs your child will be taking part in. 

Hopefully everyone is able to access Seesaw and the teachers have uploaded any 
relevant information that you require for the new term. Please don’t hesitate to let us 
know if you are having any issues. 

A quick reminder regarding attendance/absence-please inform the office first thing in 
the morning if you child is unwell or has a medical appointment. Your child is 
expected to be in school during term times and any holidays will be unauthorised. 
Processes and procedures are being reviewed by TPAT currently due to the 
attendance issues nationally post covid. 

Please ensure  that your children has a water bottle, healthy snack and suncream in 
school, especially as we are experiencing this beautiful sunny weather currently. 

Hope you all have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all again 
on Monday. 

Best wishes                                                  

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 23rd October 2023 
W/C Monday 18th September 2023-Clubs start 
Wednesday 27th September 2023- Individual Pupil Photographs 
Sunday 8th October 2023- Paul Feast Service 
TBC Monday 9th October 2023 Feast Concert 6pm 
Wednesday 11th October 2023- Paul Feast Activities in School-come in PE kits 
Wednesday 18th October 2023-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
Tues 31st Oct/Wed 1st/Thurs 2nd November Mousehole Mice parent Meetings 
Thursday 9th November 2023-Nasal Flu 
Friday 17th November 2023-Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
TBC Thursday 14th December 2023 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of Autumn Term 
2022-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 30th October 2023 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 


